
BUDGET MEETING 
 

 

The Board of Directors of Village on the Green III will 
be meeting on September 19, 2019 at 1:00 P.M. to 
discuss and develop a budget for the fiscal year 2020. 
 
This meeting will be held at Ameri-tech Management 
Office at 24701 US Highway 19 North, Suite 102, 
Clearwater, Fla. 33763. 


